Project Update: September 2016

The IUCN experts re-estimated the conservation status of the species and confirmed it as
Vulnerable. The experts used data from our publications that we got during our expedition
supported by Rufford Foundation.

It was the main idea of my project - to collect strong arguments about critical situation with
N. lasiopterus. Thank for the Rufford Foundation for possibility to realise the research in field,
and my thanks to Simon for correction my simple English in the last manuscript.

Now | sure than we have achieved the main goal of the first two parts of the project, and | will
apply to the Booster Grant.

The other news about N. lasiopterus, people from our bat team caught five sub-adult
individuals of the species only 4 km from the border of our city.
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1407466519564832/permalink/1634021650242650/

We could not trust that they are were born in forest near the city. We have only one
explanation: that they were migrant.
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